
From: Planning Support 
Sent: 24 June 2021 08:35 
To:  
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/2813/P 

 

Good morning  

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

Please note that we are no longer accepting referrals through our mail box. If you would like 

to submit application, please use our portal. 

 

We have created a web page that details the information you need to know before or during 

sending us an application: https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/planning-

applications-and-decisions/referral-process-lpas  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards 

Sabeya  
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